
Princess Project Inclusion Statement 

The Princess Project is an inclusive organisation. We believe that all people are made in the image of 

God, and we love and welcome all people equally, regardless of age, race, gender identity and 

expression, sexual orientation, cultural background, socio-economic status, mental or physical ability, 

marital status, or any other distinctions of society. All Princess Project services are open to anyone, 

without judgment or prejudice. Staff and volunteers at Princess Project outreach services adhere to 

our Talking about Faith guidelines, only talking about faith when invited to do so, and being guided 

by 1 Peter 3:15: 

“If someone asks about your hope as a believer, always be ready to explain it. But do this in a gentle 

and respectful way.” 

Hope Café is the Princess Project’s safe place to explore Christianity. Our community of faith 

welcomes, affirms, and embraces people from all family configurations, religious backgrounds, racial 

and cultural identities, ages, economic status, divorced, partnered, single, married, differing abilities, 

sexual orientations, and gender identities. 

We acknowledge that there may be a range of different theological viewpoints amongst our staff and 

volunteer teams, and we commit to respecting each others’ views, even when we disagree, and 

focussing on Jesus and being his hands and feet to those he puts in our path. 

The Princess Project board of trustees, May 2023 

 


